
	
  
	
  

APPLICATION FOR DIRECTOR 
Pacific Association USATF Foundation 

 
Thank you for your interest in the Pacific Association USATF Foundation and for applying to 
become a Foundation Director.  There is a brief application process which you will need to 
follow. The information from your application will assist the Foundation Board in reviewing 
your application.   
 
We would ask that you submit your ideas and thoughts on the following few questions.  Your 
responses do not need to be lengthy as long as the essence of the question is addressed.  The 
Foundation would also ask you to include your personal resume.  Please include a few references 
who would recommend you for this position. 
 
1. How did you become interested in the Foundation? 
 
 
2. What would you bring to the Foundation which would assist us with our purpose? 
 
 
3. The Foundation meets a minimum of four times a year by teleconference.  How 
 available are you to assist in the work of the  Foundation which must be carried out 
 between meetings (approximately 40 hours/year)? 
 
 
4. Are you able to receive and send email?  Are you able to search internet web 
 browsers, such as Internet Explorer, Google, Bing, Firefox, etc? 
 
 
Thank you, again for you interest in the Foundation and your application.  You will soon be 
contacted by the Foundation in regard to its decision. 
 
Please send your application to:   
 
George Kleeman, Secretary At 
George_kleeman@comcast.net or 
5104 Alhambra Valley Road 
Martinez, CA 94553-9773 or 
Fax to 925-229-2940 
 
 
 


